
13. 2001/02 PROJECT ALLOCATION UPDATE

A report from the Community Advocate provided the Board with an update on the funding allocations
made by the Board for the 2001/02 financial year.

The Board decided to receive the information and thanked Jude Pani for her report.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


